
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – October 2024 

Hi BDTHC members, 

We held our October meeting at our fall 
membership only picnic and hunt held on 
October 12, 2024 with 13 members present.    
   
The October and November finds of the month 
will be held at the November meeting on 
November 11, 2024 at 2:30 pm at our usual 
meeting place.  
   

The Christmas party will be at the Grotto, 337 Wyoming Mall road on December 
9th at 3pm.  
   
Thank you to everyone that helped at the clubs open hunt in August and the club 
members only picnic and hunt in October!  
   
A request to obtain a Post office box was discussed and will be looked into.  
   
We also discussed lowering the cost of our members only hunt at the picnics 
depending on account balance and coin costs!  
   
Officer Nominations were had:   President:  Byard Derr  
                                                   V. Pres:  George Walko  
                                                   Treasurer:  Christopher Macking  
                                                   Secretary:   ???????  
   
We will be setting up a committee for the open hunt at the next meeting. 
Hopefully this will help to relieve some pressure off of members running the hunt.  
   
The newsletter will be on our web site page and on the face book page! More will 
be discussed at our next meeting!  
   
Dues are due and payable at the meetings and to an officer of the club.  
   

"The Penn Pointer"



Upcoming meetings will be at 2:30pm at our regular place from October 2024 
thru May of 2025 the 2nd Monday of the month unless stated otherwise.  
  
That’s all for now, Happy Detecting. 

President BDTHC 
By Derr


